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PORT OF ABIDJAN 

 

THE GENERAL MANAGER 

 

ABIDJAN, OCT. 23rd, 2014 

 

 

INFORMATION NOTICE TO SHIPOWNERS, SHIP AGENTS AND STEVEDORES 

 

 
 

It is brought to the attention of the Shiponwers, Agents and Stevedores that, following the 

retrieval of Nigeria and Senegal from the list of countries affected by the EBOLA virus as 

per the WHO's statement, vessels arriving from ports of either of these countries will no 

longer be subject to a prior inspection by the National Hygiene and Public Health 

Institute at anchorage. 

 

As a consequence, vessels arriving from ports of the above-mentioned countries are now 

allowed to enter the port of Abidjan under the usual contractual conditions. 

 

This notice takes effect from the date of this signing. 

 

 

H.Y.SIE 

(signature & stamp) 


